December 10, 2013
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering
7820 Beverly Hills Ave. NE
Albuquerque, NM  87122
 Grading and Drainage Plan, Re:
Lot 12, Block 1, Unit 2, Chamisa Ridge
6216 Wild Onion Ave. NW, Engineer’s Stamp dated 06-05-2013 (B-10/D002B)



Dear Ms. McDowell,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 06-05-13, the above referenced grading and drainage plan cannot be approved for Building Permit approval until the following comments are addressed:
· Confirm that the developed runoff from the proposed building is able to be fully conveyed downstream to the detention pond through the existing drainage easement.
· Provide flowline elevations along Wild Onion Ave. to ensure an adequate waterblock is created.

· Label all proposed contours and enlarge the font on existing contours to make them more legible.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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